MINISTRY OF ECONOMY

OF THE REPUBLIC OF MOLDOVA

INVITATION - SAVE THE DATE
Moldova Business Week 2017

H.E. Mr. Matyas SZILAGYI,
Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary
of Hungary to the Republic of Moldova

Your Excellency, Mister Ambassador,

On behalf of the Government of the Republic of Moldova, | am pleased to invite you to the 4th edition of
the most important event of the year in the Republic of Moldova, dedicated to business environment,

investment and export promotion - “Moldova Business Week 2017”, held in Chisinau, during 2-6 October,
2017.

“Moldova Business Week 2017” represents a platform dedicated to Business to Business events and discussions,
direct connection pannels with potential partners, as well as a range of sessions dedicated to plans and
trends in the investment field, opportunitites for investors and the way to navigate through the complexity
of operations of launching and developing businesses in Moldova.

During 5 days, “Moldova Business Week 2017” will convene business, investors, policymakers and industry leaders
from various enterprises and institutions of all sizes operating in Automotive, Energy, Agri-food, Education,
Construction, Manufacturing, Tourism, Information and Communication Technology, Retailing, Textile, Apparel
and Footwear sectors at national and international level, as well as development partners and representatives of
the diplomatic corps.

The Republic of Moldova is the place where international companies may gain access to the European and
Commonwealth of Independent States markets, optimize their operational costs, find skilled labor at competitive
wages or relocate and still remain close to your distribution or assembly centers, due to Moldova’s competitive
business environment and educated, young and multilingual population.

The Moldova Investment and Export Promotion Organization (MIEPO) is the general organizer of “Moldova
Business Week 2017” and will follow up with detailed agenda of the event. In this regard, we are kindly asking
for your support in disemination of this information amongst the private community of Hungary. For any
questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact MIEPO team at the telephone number
(+373) 22 27 36 54 or e-mail: office@miepo.md.

Our country would be delighted to welcome you at “Moldova Business Week 2017”.

Please accept, Your Excellency, the assurance of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Octavian CALMIC

Deputy Prime Minister,
Minister of Economy of the Republic of Moldova
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